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Re: The Scots College v Newington College 
Saturday, 26 July 2014 

 

1. Such a score-line shows how good Scots currently are with their 1st XV Rugby team. 
Newington had been hit with key player injuries plus the College was affected with a 
major gastro attack in the last few weeks. However, Newington acknowledges the 
superb teamwork and preparation of the Scots team. Even if we had been at full 
strength, we would have struggled to be competitive in this fixture. Newington 
understands that sport can go in cycles. 

 We will welcome Scots back to Newington for the round 2 fixture. 

2. Newington has had and will continue to address the issues around such a result with 
its boys. Character development is an important part of our mission. We were proud 
of our boys last weekend as they persisted so well in adversity. 

3. The GPS has already been reviewing over the past 12 months all aspects of its 
charter and operations in a spirit of respect, co-operation and professionalism. 
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